
 

 

Salem Senior Citizens   November 2017 
Join us at the Salem School Library on Tuesday November 14, 2017 10:30am 

200 Hartford Rd. Salem, CT.  06420 

 
All seniors and veterans, you are invited to join us at the Salem School Library for our annual 
November meeting.  We adjourn with a Thanksgiving buffet provided by Salem School.   
 

  We had our “Annual Flu Shot Clinic” last month.  Thank you to Natasha of Salem Health 
Mart for another successful clinic and service provided for Salem’s Senior Citizens.   
 

 Visit or register with the Red Cross for information about their “Home Fire Preparedness 
Campaign” - www.redcross.org/ct/schedule-a-visit 
Or call 1-877-287-3327 choose option 1.    Flyer attached 

 

  November 11, 2017 is Veteran’s Day.  Veterans Day originated as “Armistice Day” on Nov. 11, 

1919, the first anniversary of the end of World War I. Congress passed a resolution in 1926 for an 
annual observance, and Nov. 11 became a national holiday beginning in 1938. Unlike Memorial Day, 
Veterans Day pays tribute to all American veterans—living or dead—but especially gives thanks to 
living veterans who served their country honorably during war or peacetime. 
 

 The Municipal Medical Transportation Service is available to you for rides to/from doctor visits within 
New London County.  If you would like additional information about the service or how you can 
register – stop by or call me.  (860)859-3873 ext 125 
 

United Way Mobile Food Pantry: 1st Wednesday each month 5pm behind Salem School. 
The area is lit well for your safety.  Please bring your own bags when possible. 

 

TVCCA – Local program direct telephone numbers; 
        TVCCA ASSISTANCE           (860)425-6582 
        ENERGY                (860)425-6681 
        SENIOR NUTRITION PROGRAM       (860)886-1720 
        MEALS ON WHEELS                                (860)886-1720 ext 4 
 

For other Senior Services visit   www.211ct.org Dial  2-1-1 
 

 

 
 

Wishing you a Happy Thanksgiving!!! 
 

Pam.henry@salemct.gov (860)859-3873 ext 125 (Mon & Wed) 
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